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Sunset Boulevard Cancelled

The Board of Directors of the Fort Wayne Civic Theatre has 
voted to cancel the upcoming production of Sunset Boulevard 
due to the elevation of COVID-19 cases in Allen County and 
the surrounding areas.

Executive/Artistic Director Phillip H. Colglazier commented, 
“Because ot the public health concerns related to COVID-19 
and our adherence to the latest social distancing guidelines 
as they relate to our venues, we cannot proceed in good faith 
with the February 2021 presentation of Sunset Boulevard.  
We will continue to assess public health guidelines in the 
new year prior to determining if we will be able to present our 
productions of The Mousetrap and A Funny Thing Happened 
On The Way To The Forum.”

Colglazier continues, “Our primary concern is the well-being of 
our volunteers and staff who create the shows and our patrons 
and sponsors who support them.  We feel fortunate to have 
been able to present Legally Blonde, 1776 and Annie this 
season and thank our loyal volunteers, sponsors and patrons 
for their understanding and support during these times.”

Season Ticket Subscribers with questions about refunds 
should contact the ArtsTix Box Office at (260) 424-5220.
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